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Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
On July 8, 2011 Qwest Corporation filed Advice 3680T, a tariff filing to propose the 
approval of the Company’s fictitious name d/b/a CenturyLink QC and includes an 
adoption notice, and a revised title, application of tariff, and/or trademark page reflecting 
the d/b/a CenturyLink QC.  This substitute filing moves the adoption notice language to a 
separate page prior to the Title page, changes the contact name for the Company, and 
includes a copy of the customer notice sent to Qwest customers in Washington.  Qwest 
also intends to refile its tariff in its entirety no later than July 8, 2012 in compliance with 
WAC 480-80-133(5). 
 
If you have any questions concerning this filing please contact Sharon Alvarado on 
(303) 992 5836. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mark Reynolds 
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Attachment A 
Advice No. 3680T Replacement No. 1 

 
 

ACCESS SERVICE TARIFF 
WN U-44 

 
 

SECTION SHEET REVISION 
 

0 Adoption Original 
0 Title 2nd 
1 1 1st 
1 32 3rd 
   

 


